
The proposed wheel ramp for 821 Dawson St, San Antonio would be built by a non-profit organization 

called the Texas Ramp Project.   The work is performed with volunteers and the material is donated. 

Material is used is pressure treated pine.  A photo of a completed ramp, although smaller, shows the 

design characteristics.  The ramp is considered a temporary ramp since it is put together with deck 

screws and the leg rest above ground on concrete pavers. 

 

 

 

 



For this ramp, the current handrails on either side of the stairs will be removed.  The ramp will start and 

the end of the deck and end in the yard short of the driveway.  The dimensions are provided on the 

attached drawing.  The home owner is responsible for painting the ramp, if desired or required, once the 

wood dries out in a couple of months.  The Texas Ramp Project does not proved paint.   

 

Steve Swanson 

Texas Ramp Project San Antonio Central 

 

 


